
       
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
     

 
 

 

 

 

 

Ormiston Bolingbroke Academy 
Barnfield Avenue, Murdishaw, Runcorn, WA7 6EP 
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Ref: LHY/SKY 
 
13th July 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

The online world is posing an ever-increasing risk to children, and it is important that we all work 

together to play an active role in educating children to stay safe online. I am conscious that young 

people will be spending a lot more time online during the imminent summer break and wanted to 

share an online safety update with you all.  

 

As part of our commitment to digital safeguarding we have recently formed a partnership with 

National Online Safety, an award-winning app and website that promotes digital safety. As a 

parent/carer at OBA you can get full access this excellent platform and all the content they have to 

offer COMPLETELY FREE OF CHARGE. To securely create your free account, please click this link: 

https://nationalonlinesafety.com/enrol/ormiston-bolingbroke-academyand complete your details. 

When you’re set up, you’ll be able to set ‘Parent/Carer’ as your user type.   

  
The resources include Parent and Carer courses (presented by Myleene Klass), online video 
resources and weekly guides covering a huge range of topics, including: 

  
• Online Relationships 

• Fake Profiles & Social Bots 

• Online Bullying 

• Online Grooming 

• Child Sexual Exploitation  

• Sexual Harassment & Violence 

• Sexting 

• Live Streaming 

• Online Identity 

• Screen Addiction  

• Online Challenges 

• Overspending 

• Social Media Platforms 

  

• Online Gambling 

• Radicalisation, Terrorism & Extremism  

• Age-Inappropriate Content 

• Copyright & Ownership  

• Hacking 

• Fake News 

• Online Fraud 

• Online Reputation 

• Personal Data 

• Pornography  

• Targeted Adverts & Pop-Ups 

• The Dark Web 

• Games & Trends 

  
You can access National Online Safety via the internet or as a smartphone app. Simply search for 
‘National Online Safety’ in your App Store/Google Play Store to download the app.  
 

 

https://ukc-word-edit.officeapps.live.com/we/$%7bschoolLink%7d


       
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
     

 
 

 

 

 

  
I am sure you will find National Online Safety to be an excellent resource and helpful in keeping your 

child/children safe online and I thank you for your continued support.  

 

Should you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me directly via the below email 

address.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

 

Liam Hussey 

Digital Safeguarding Coordinator 

l.hussey@ob-ac.co.uk 

 

mailto:l.hussey@ob-ac.co.uk

